Public Hearing for
ALDI Food Store
Site Plan Review Application at
11248 Maple Ridge Rd., Medina NY

January 2, 2019 Kirk Myhill, Chairperson
Brad Pask
Larry Hill
John Pratt
Teresa Wilkins
Jetry Velesko
Dan Wolfe

Others in attendance: Christopher Kamber, representative of APD Engineering for ALDI’s

The meeting was called 6:30 p.m. by Chairman Kirk Myhill. Kirk Myhill read ALDI’s application to all that
were present. Mr. Kamber gave an overview of the proposed building expansion. Kirk opened up the meeting
to the public, no public were present.

Brad Pask moved to close the Public hearing, seconded by John Pratt, motion passed.

Respectfully submitted,

Brad Pask
Secretary




